VGT: Correction of information related to Mr. Pham Phu Cuong
On 21 Aug 2020, Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group announced the correction of information related to Mr. Pham Phu Cuong as follows: 
Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group sent Hanoi Stock Exchange Notice No.570/TBDMVN-QLTS dated August 19, 2020 on the personnel change. The Group discovered errors in the disclosure of information in the above announcement. Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group would like to correct it as follows: 
1. Disclosed information 
Dismissing Mr. Pham Phu Cuong from the position of Deputy General Director of Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group 
Reason of dismissal:  End of term 
Effective date: August 18, 2020 
2. Corrected information: 
Dismissing Mr. Pham Phu Cuong from the position of member of the Board of Directors of Vietnam National Textile and Garment Group 
Reason of dismissal:  End of term 
Effective date: August 18, 2020 
Correction reason: negligence of typing 
The remaining information in the notice has no change

We commit the information disclosed above is true and completely responsible before the law for the content of the information published
